
  
 

 

 
 
 

4th September 2024 

 

 

Meet the Teacher 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We will be holding a Meet the Teacher meeting on Thursday 12th September from 2.30-3.00pm.  This 

will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new class teacher and be able to put a face to their 

name.  During the meeting the class teacher will inform you about the year ahead and you will have an 

opportunity to ask them any questions.  Some of you may have children in different classes.  If this is 

the case, please don’t worry just pick a meeting to attend and you will be able to view any missed 

information on class pages on the school website. 

 

The playground gates will open just before 2.30 and we would like KS1 and reception parents to enter via 

classroom doors and KS2 parents to enter via the side door that the children enter through each 

morning.  When the meeting finishes at 3.00pm please exit via the same doors and the children will be 

released to you via their usual exit. 

 

   

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Ellis  


